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Welcome to the first quarterly update from the EPA team here at
IMechE.

EPA Update

Since IMechE became an End-Point Assessment
Organisation in 2018, we have carried out 2,338
assessments. By the end of 2023 this number will
have risen sharply to 3,834 and the huge
increase in the number scheduled continues to
rise, ensuring the ongoing development of the
next generation of engineers and technicians.

Our goal is to deliver assessments at the highest
quality giving all parties involved the confidence
to see IMechE as the perfect EPAO to work with

through the End-Point Assessment process.

New EPA webpages

Those of you that have visited the IMechE
website recently will have noticed that we have a
new and refreshed webpages for End-Point
Assessment. It is now a central portal for
everything you need on EPA, resources, our
standards and policies. You can also see who's
who in the IMechE EPA Operations Team.

All resources can be found on the new pages and

please ensure that you have the latest versions of
all the documents. If you need any advice, please
contact us at epa@imeche.org

Meet our apprentices

Catherine Smith is a Manufacturing Engineer at
Reliance Precision Ltd in Huddersfield. Find out
more about her End-Point Assessment journey,
how she prepared for her EPA and her top tips to
others.

The role of the Supporter

One of the questions asked when we are speaking
with training providers is - What is the role of
supporters during the EPA process?

Fortunately, one of our most experienced et
assessors, Paul Merrick CEng FIMechE is on hand

to give us his essential tips and advice to those

supporting apprentices with their End-Point

Assessment.

Share your stories

We want to give you the opportunity to tell us what you have been doing. If
you would like to feature in forthcoming issues, please let us know. Contact
us at epa@imeche.org
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